
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5/20/2025 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Glenn Heights, Texas 0.5 Million Gallon Elevated storage 

tank project in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of 

Glenn Heights, Texas, located at 1938 South Hampton Road, BLDG. C, Glenn Heights, Texas 

75154. The funding would be used for a 0.5 million Elevated water storage tank. The project is 

an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because a recent hydraulic study identified the need for 

additional storage capacity in the southern portion of the city to maintain adequate water 

pressure, system reliability, and emergency reserves. Without this new tank, the city’s ability to 

support current and future growth while ensuring consistent water service would be significantly 

limited. The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). I certify that I 

have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Jake Ellzey 

Member of Congress 


